
Prime Minister

TAM GALBRAITH 


• Herewith letter dated 5th October from James
Galbraith.

I spoke to his wife on the telephone this
evening.

Tam does not know that he has a malignant tumour.

Herewith letter for you to sign to Tam.

Ian Gow 9 October 1981



9th October 1981

I am so very sorry to hear that you have not been
well, and this letter brings my warmest good wishes
for a speedy recovery.

On no account are you to come back to  Westminster
until you  are  feeling up to it.

With renewed and  very special good  wishes.

Tlie  Lon T G 0 Galhraith MP


